From: Sandra Thurlow

Sent: 26 January 2021 15:46

To: Development Management

Subject: Planning Application 21/00001/HOUSE

Good afternoon

Beadlam Parish Council would like to make the following points regarding planning application
21/00001/HOUSE

The extension its self is too large for the site

All other developments within The Orchards have had to be of stone, so we feel that the stone from
the existing rear wall should be utilised in the new build.

The council feel that this extension will look out of place due to size and materials chosen.

| have spoken to the planning dept. already as the properties immediate neighbour is still stuck
between house moves in Derbyshire, we have tried to get in contact with them hopefully they will
contact the planning dept. direct.

Many thanks
Sandra Thurlow

Beadlam Parish Council



